
Dear Students, 

 

St. Xavier's College is committed to maintaining a minimum attendance of 75% for eligibility 

in the end-semester examinations. Lists of students who fall short of this minimum requirement 

are available (Aided and Self-Financed). Students not meeting the 75% attendance threshold 

are at risk of being detained from exams. 

 

However, the College management has decided to grant a final opportunity for students to meet 

the requirement by completing substitute hours in the SXCA library. The deadline to fulfil this 

requirement is November 13, 2024, by 5 PM. 

 

Please take this last chance seriously and ensure you meet the attendance criteria by the 

specified date and time. 

 

 

Best regards, 

St. Xavier's College Management 

 


